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2021 European Masonic Meeting-Birmingham  

Postponed until 2023 
 

It is with great regret and sadness that in view of the prevailing Covid 19 
Virus  pandemic spiralling out of control across the world, the organising committee 
of the EMM 2021 have reluctantly taken the decision to cancel this year’s meeting 
and postpone it until 2023.  
 
You will see from our website that a huge amount of planning has gone into the 2021 
EMM, which would have ensured that our guests from the UK, Europe, and further 
afield would have received a very warm welcome to our beautiful city and our 
programme  of events would have made a wonderful long weekend. 
 
However, we believe we will be in a much better position to offer a warm and, most 
importantly, a safer welcome to Freemasons and guests in Birmingham in June 
2023. 

  
Next year, 2022, the City of Hamburg are planning to host the EMM and  Brethren 
from Athol Lodge will be attending to support our friends there and to provide more 
details of the plans for 2023. 
 

We are very sorry to have to deliver this news but, in light of the ongoing COVID 19 
situation, we believe this is for the best for brethren, family and friends who were 
planning to attend the EMM this year. We have written to all those friends who were 
intending to visit Birmingham this year and we will be in touch with details for 
Birmingham EMM 2023 in due course. 

  

 

   


